) GOVERNOR JOHN F, SIMMS
R CHAIRMAN

New Mexico

OIL CONSERYATION COMMISSION

LAND COMMISSIONER E, S, WALKER

MEMBER

P. O. Box 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 25, 1956

Mr. L. A. Hanson
Qil Conservation Commission
321 Carper Building

Artesia,

New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hanson:

received in this office on April 23, 1956.

STATE GEOLOGIST W, B, MACEY
SECRETARY ' DIRECTOR

We are quoting below a letter dated April 20, 1956 which was

We note that copies were sent

to Hudson & Hudson at Fort Worth, and to the U.S.G.S. at Roswell and
Carlsbad.

ALP:jh

"We have received a copy of Notice of Intention to Drill
from Hudson & Hudson for their No. 2 Gulf-Federal in
Section 33, Township 20 South, Range 30 East, Eddy

County, New Mexico.

This will advise you that we have no objection to the
drilling of such a well at the location indicated."

Potash Company of America.

Very truly yours, .

9 —
A. L. Porter,
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Acting Secretary-Dirgctor
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